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Comment:
My comment goes to Rule 8.119 (H) (10) Circuit Court Bind Over. As clerk to Circuit Court and the record
keeper of those files being bound over from District Court I see no reason to make the whole District Court
record nonpublic. Those items already made nonpublic prior to being bound over are clearly marked and we do
not allow them to be public viewed nor do we currently scan in any of the district court documents other than the
order binding over and notice for arraignment. This would require an additional step to the bind over process
and or having to purchase different file types that can separate out those items.


